
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Citizens Advisory Committee to the Chesapeake Executive Council  

FROM:  CAC Nominations Committee  

DATE:  November 17, 2021  

RE:   2022 CAC Officers  

 

The CAC Nominations Committee is pleased to offer the following recommendations for your 

consideration. Both officers are willing to serve a second term in 2022.   

 

Chair:   Julie Lawson, DC  

Vice Chair:  Ann Jurczyk, VA  

 

Officer elections will be held during the CAC December 1-2, 2021 quarterly meeting. If you are 

not attending that meeting, please email your vote and comments to the CAC Coordinator at 

jblackburn@allianceforthebay.org. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted:  

 
Matt Ehrhart  

Chair, CAC Nominating Committee 
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